
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
  Monday        9:00am    + Anna Rondeau 
                      by Pat Pantel family                                           
  Tuesday        7:00pm    + Mary Klus     
                      by Rose Tymura 
              

  Wednesday  9:00am    + Giuseppe & Lorenzina Togner 
                      by Emil & Maria Fiorante                                                                

  Thursday      9:00am    + John Marion 
                      by Selma Marion 
            

  Friday           9:00am     + Hilda Staudt  
                      by Ed Staudt 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
Deuteronomy 26.4-10 

Ps 91.1-2, 10-11, 12-13, 14-15 
Romans 10.8-13 

Luke 4.1-13 

 
Adoration:  
Fridays 9:30 am - Noon 
 
Stations of the Cross: 
Fridays 7:00 pm 
 
Taize Prayer:  
Wednesdays 7:00 pm 
(except March 16) 
  
There are a variety of  
Lenten Resources available 
in the gathering space to 
enrich your Lenten Journey 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Is Your Address Correct? 
 
Do we have your correct address on file?  If you have moved or are planning to move, please go to the website and 
print out a Registration Form, complete and return it to the office.  Please  discard 2021 or earlier envelopes to  
receive proper credit in 2022 (you have a different envelope number)!!!  There are still several 2022 Offertory  
Envelopes to be picked up in the Greeting Area, if you need assistance please ask one of the ushers, they will be 
happy to assist you. 

                  Development and Peace: a movement of solidarity 

Established in 1967, Development and Peace ― Caritas Canada is the official international 
solidarity organization of the Catholic Church in Canada.  
 
We partner with organizations in the Global South that promote alternatives to unjust social, 
political and economic structures and support women in their quest for equality and justice.  
With the help of our 11,000+ volunteer members, we inform Canadians about the root  
causes of impoverishment and mobilize them to act for change. Our Lenten campaign,  
People and Planet First, offers you the opportunity to help protect vulnerable communities 
and ecosystems from corporate abuse. 
 
To learn more about and to join our movement, visit devp.org.  

Do you feel called to share your musical gifts?   
 
We are looking for singers for a new choir, which will sing once a 
month on the 4th weekend Saturday at 5:00.  Practices will be 
just before mass.   
 
Please contact Elaine at elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net. 

OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU OR 
SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU 
WISH TO JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

Nancy Barks, Ph. 306-789-7196  
Email nbarks@sasktel.net 

St. Gabriel school is now accepting 
kindergarten registrations for the fall 
of 2022.  For those who have a child 
turning 5, in 2022, we encouarge you 
to call the staff at  
(306) 791-1717 to share your  
intentions.  All registrations will be  
accepted on line by completing the jot 
form at www.rcsd.ca/school/StGabriel  

Social Justice Interchurch Sandwich Project  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has 
joined with other inter-faith churches to provide 130 
bagged lunches to individuals and families in need in 
downtown Regina Resurrection Parish is scheduled 
to provide bagged lunches on Saturday, March 19.  
We are looking for donations of food to help with  
this project. The items that we are in 
need of at this time are:  
Bottled Water – 500 ml  
Lunchbox Juice boxes  
Granola bars  

Thank you in advance for your participation.  



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

 We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical ministries. Even if you 
had helped out in the past; please take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see 
our website for more information 

Thank You 

French Immersion Kindergarten Registration  
 
École St. Elizabeth is currently accepting registrations 
for French Immersion kindergarten for the 2022-2023 
school year.  All children who will be five years old  
before December 31, 2022 are invited to register.  To 
submit a registration form, please refer to our school 
website at https://www.rcsd.ca/school/StElizabeth/
Pages/default.aspx.  Please contact the school office at  
306-791-7300 for additional information.  



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism 
Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
A baptism celebration is scheduled for April 
24, 2022. The celebration will be filled as 
completed registrations are received. 
  
  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Children’s sacrament programs have  
started. We have gone to an online version, 
if you wish to register for confirmation/first 
Eucharist or First Reconciliation you may do 
so by contacting the parish office.  
 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 



Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

YOUTH 
… faith, friends and family 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5
Ash Wednesday

6 7 8 9 10 11 12
All All Brianne Colleen Justine Amy Brianne

13 14 15 16 17 18 19
All Colleen Justine Amy Brianne Colleen Justine

20 21 22 23 24 25 26
All Amy Brianne Colleen Justine Amy Brianne

27 28 29 30 31
All Colleen Justine Amy Brianne

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2
Colleen Justine

3 4 5 6 7 8 9
All Amy Brianne Colleen Justine Amy All

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

Sunday March 6

Holy Week – Pray for All

April

Rite of Calling
11:00 Mass
Resurrection

March

JOIN US TO CELEBRATE THE RITES AND SACRAMENTS OF INITITATION

2022 RCIA Prayer Calendar

AMY BRIANNE

Saturday April 16

Easter Vigil
Sacraments of Initiation 

(Confirmation and
First Eucharist)

8:30 Mass
Resurrection

COLLEEN JUSTINE



 
 

 

  

40-HOURS FOR LIFE 

 MARCH 2 – APRIL 10, 2022 

4:30 – 5:30 p.m. 
Regina General Hospital – 14th Ave. 

This lent, come – even for just one day 

and pray to end abortion … because 

nothing is more important than 

protecting the most vulnerable in society! 

20,372 lives saved 

114 abortion centers closed 
 

229 abortion workers quit 
 



STMCOLLEGE.CA

DE MARGERIE ECUMENICAL LECTURE  2022

Perspectives on ecumenism, reconciliation,  
and pathways for renewal

Two bishops - one Anglican, the other 
Roman Catholic, one Indigenous, the other 
from a Settler background - will enter into  
dialogue and share their journeys toward  

reconciliation. While confronting the truths  
of the past, they will reflect on their  

interrelated commitments to ecumenism 
and reconciliation. Together, they will help us 

dream new pathways forward.

SPONSORED BY 

Les and Irene Dubé Chair in Catholic Studies at STM College and the Prairie Centre for Ecumenism

In Conversation: 

Tuesday, March 15
7:00 pm (with livestream option)
Fr. O’Donnell Auditorium
St. Thomas More College

To Register:   bit.ly/bishops2

Archbishop Don Bolen 
is from Gravelbourg and is the 

Roman Catholic Archbishop of Regina

Bishop Chris Harper 
is from the Onion Lake First Nation 

and is the Anglican Bishop of Saskatoon

https://stmcollege.ca/store/event/in-conversation-perspectives-on-ecumenism-reconciliation-and-pathways-for-renewal/




 

Irish Melodies 
 

at  

St Peter’s Church Hall 
wheelchair accessible 

south side entrance 

parking behind the church 

 
 

 

        Sunday March 13 

           at 2:00 p.m. 

 
 

Come  & Sing  

with : Free Spirit 

 

 

free will offering – proceeds to St. Peter’s CWL 

 

                        
For more information call: Patricia – 309 530 3075 

 



       
  

 
  
  

 
 

  Supper by Charlotte’s Catering 
* Sunday, March 27 * 

 

(Pre-order by March 24) 
 

Turkey with all the trimmings 
- four salads & dessert - 

 

Pick up between 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm 
 

Holy Cross Parish Parking Lot - 315 Douglas Avenue East  
Cost  - $25 each  

Please make payment via e-Transfer to 
bookkeeper.holycross@sasktel.net 

or with cheque or exact cash at the Church.                                    
To order: Wayne at (306) 789-8151                                                                 

or  Sherry at (306) 533-2838            

Drive through  with volunteers following hand sanitization and being masked.  

Holy Cross Parish 
- Turkey Supper - 

mailto:bookkeeper.holycross@sasktel.net
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1st Sunday 
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Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“I have now brought you the first fruits of the products of the soil which you, O 
Lord, have given to me.”  (Deuteronomy 6:10)
This line from the Old Testament offers two challenges.  First, do you give to 
God from your “first fruits” - the first and best that you have to offer, or do you 
give from what you have leftover?  Second, do you realize that everything you 
have and that everything you are has been given to you by God?  Ask God for 
a grateful and generous heart, every day, in all circumstances. 

Page One

Faith, Grief, and COVID-19: Virtual Series
The wide variety of losses associated with the COVID-19 
pandemic has generated grief in all of our lives. How do 
we, as Christians, navigate this time of upheaval and loss? 
Where can we find hope?
Over the course of four one-hour virtual gatherings, from 
March 16 - April 7, The Archdiocese of Regina, and Emmaus 
Family Support Ministries invite participants to gather from 
7 pm-8 pm each week. We will share a short series of films 
by a panel of mental health and faith experts and engage in 
discussion, reflection, and prayer.
Registration is free, but space is limited. Register at https://
archregina.flocknote.com/signup/83149. A link to the virtual 
sessions will be shared with registrants on the day of each 
session. For more information, contact Deacon Eric Gurash 
at emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com.

Archdiocese of Regina RENEW Lent
RENEW your Lent with inspirational resources and Lenten 
challenges sent to your inbox each week, from Ash 
Wednesday to Holy Week. Aign up at www.archregina.
sk.ca/news, text RENEWLENT to 514-900-0130, or email  
communications@archregina.sk.ca.

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the 
word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee
Did you know that... in the latter 19th and early 20th centuries 
it was commonly thought that diseases like tuberculosis, 
measles, whooping cough, and influenza were hereditary 
among First Nation people. All these diseases were brought 
here by the newcomers. Rates that were as much as twenty 
times that of neighbouring settler communities Whereas, in 
actual fact, the causes were driven by malnourishment and 
overcrowded living conditions in housing on the reserves and 
in residential schools.

“My Gen” Diocesan Youth Rally
The “My Gen” Diocesan Youth Rally will welcome all 
students in grade 9 & up for our first in-person gathering 
since 2019. (Mature grade 8’s are also welcome) This  
fun-filled/faith-filled gathering will take place Saturday, 
March 26th at Archbishop M.C. O’Neill High School in 
Regina. This year’s rally will be a one-day event (Not 
overnight) and registration is FREE. To register or find more 
info go to www.mygenrally.ca

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the 
traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and 

homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

https://archregina.flocknote.com/signup/83149
https://archregina.flocknote.com/signup/83149
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/news,
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/news,
http://www.mygenrally.ca
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/resource-center. 
https://stmcollege.ca/store/event/in-conversation-perspectives-on-ecumenism-reconciliation-and-pathways-for-renewal/
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Why the Synod Matters to Me?
Synod 2021-2023 is an invitation 
to our global community to share 
experiences, joys, graces, and 
challenges of walking together with 
the Church and the Church walking 
with us.  The Archdiocese of Regina 
invites you to participate in an exciting 
video project aimed at sharing your 
hopes and dreams around taking part 

in the greatest listening project in human history.  Participation is 
simple; use your smartphone to record a 30-60sec video clip of 
yourself answering “Why the Synod matters to me?”.  Be sure 
to film in landscape mode only (phone should be horizontal 
while recording) and that there are no bright lights behind you 
to ensure a quality shot. Submission deadline is noon on Friday, 
March 11. Please submit your clips to synod@archregina.sk.ca

Sacred Places and Spaces:
March 2022 seminars on Ecumenical Stewardship

You are invited to join in our March 2022 series of 
Ecumenical Stewardship seminars. We’re thinking about the 
use of sacred buildings and properties in new ways. Join us 

Thursdays, March 3, 10, 17, and 24 at 3:00 PM.
Mar. 10: Greening Our Churches
Norman Lévesque will explore with us the various ways our 
facilities and our grounds can reduce their impact on God’s 
beautiful Creation.
Mar. 17: Sharing Sacred Spaces – Facilities and Ministries
Rev. Dr. Sandra Beardsall will discuss the many and varied 
ways denominations can work together in ministry and in the 
sharing of facilities.
Mar. 24:  Loving Our Neighbours! (again)
Carla Leon and Zoë Chaytors will engage us in the question 
of how we practically interact with our communities and use 
our physical resources in mission for the good of all.
Registration required: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/
register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK
For further information, contact Archdeacon Cheryl Toth at 
stewardship@sasktel.net
All are welcome. This webinar is planned in the spirit of the 
LAURC Covenant by the Ecumenical Stewardship Committee 
of the Anglican Diocese of Qu’Appelle, the Saskatchewan 
Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese 
of Regina.

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

TF286: Yo Dawg, I hear you like synods - Part 2
In this part 2 of 2, Deacon Eric Gurash rejoins the podcast 
as he and Dr. Brett Salkeld discuss the 2021-2023 Synod 
on Synodality. Show Snippet: “The potential is there to 
transform a parish from being concerned about how 
they’re going to pay for the roof...to how do we care for our 
neighbours that are experiencing hardship of any kind? 
How do we bring the gospel to people, not just preaching 
the words of the gospel, but bring the heart of the gospel 
into the places in our community that aren’t showing up in 
our church?” Follow the link for more information and Synod 
resources to use in your parish or group: https://archregina.
sk.ca/synod-2021-2023
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/yo-dawg-i-hear-you-like-
synods-part-2

Archdiocese of Regina Media Centre Offline
Effective immediately. In preparation for an upcoming move, 
the media centre will be offline. During this time, we will not 
be lending resources. We will update you when it re-opens.

Development and Peace: a movement of solidarity
Established in 1967, Development and Peace ― Caritas 
Canada is the official international solidarity organization 
of the Catholic Church in Canada. We partner with 
organizations in the Global South that promote alternatives to 
unjust social, political and economic structures and support 
women in their quest for equality and justice. With the help 
of our 11,000+ volunteer members, we inform Canadians 
about the root causes of impoverishment and mobilize 
them to act for change. Our Lenten campaign, People 
and Planet First, offers you the opportunity to help protect 
vulnerable communities and ecosystems from corporate 
abuse. To learn more about and to join our movement, visit 
devp.org. 

Trinity Manor at Westerra: Welcome Home!  
Regina’s new active living retirement community is proudly 
a part of the Emmanuel Care, and Emmanuel Care is under 
the leadership and sponsorship of the Catholic Bishops 
of Saskatchewan. With customized packages and a wide 
choice of social and recreational activities, our residents 
say “Trinity Manor has everything I need. I could sell my car 
because I don’t need it”. Located in the beautiful Westerra 
neighborhood of Regina, our personal care suites, run by 
nurses, offer extensive amenities and specialized services 
starting at $2245. Allow us to provide a relaxing drive to your 
medical appointments, and enjoy our variety of fun outings 
on the Trinity Manor bus.  Attend daily mass, visit with our 
spiritual care workers, or spend time in quiet reflection in our 
tranquil chapel. Our services promote opportunities for our 
residents’ personal growth while providing stimulating and 
entertaining activities. At the end of the day sit by the window 
and enjoy country sunsets, 10 mins from downtown. Book 
your personal tour now by contacting Janet at 306-550-8077 
or visit us at www.trinitymanorregina.ca.

ttps://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK 
ttps://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/yo-dawg-i-hear-you-like-synods-part-2 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/yo-dawg-i-hear-you-like-synods-part-2 
http://devp.org
http://www.trinitymanorregina.ca


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our  
parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

The Legislative 
Building interior 

features thirty-four 
types of  

marble brought from 
around the world to 

build the interior 
pillars and floor.  


